
Minutes for 

Gorham/Westbrook TRIAD 

Meeting 5/14/10 
 

Next monthly TRIAD meeting will be Sept. 10th  9:00am at the Westbrook Public Safety Building 
 

Meeting called to order on 5/14/10 @ 9:00AM by Dave Garthe, co-chair 

 

Present:  David Garthe, Doris Ames, Terri Norton, Mary Vetterline, Nathan Acker, June Scothorne, Charles and June 

Leighton, Fred Collins, Eileen Whynot, Christine LaBranche, Sara Forgione 

 

Committee Reports – no reports 

 

Old Business:   
 

Identity Theft Presentation – Christine LaBranche will try to contact the Pastor of Warren Congregational Church 

again to see if they would like to host an Identity Theft presentation.  This may have to be scheduled for next fall 

because the luncheons stop for the summer.  Doris Ames also offered to call the Pastor. 

 

Cell Phones:  Christine LaBranche and Dave Garthe will collect the cell phones from the high schools and turn in to 

SMAAA. 

 

New Business: 
 

Medication Collection:  There will be a collection of old prescriptions at the Gorham Public and Safety Building 

located on Rt. 25.  The hours for this will Friday June 4
th

 from 7:00am to 2:00pm and Saturday June 5
th

 from   

8:00am to 12:00pm.  The Gorham Chief of Police has requested that as many TRIAD members volunteer as possible.  

Please contact Dave Garthe by May 25
th

 to let him know the date and times you are available.   

 

Eileen Whynot will contact Shane from the Public Health and Safety Division of Portland to see how this will be 

promoted to surrounding communities.  It would be good to get it on all public cable stations, local newspapers and 

possibly the local news stations.   

 

I.R.I.S. Scan:  Sara Fogoine reported that the first I.R.I.S. scan session went very well.  There were 20 or so people 

who had their eyes scanned.  Sara has several other locations scheduled and will keep Dave informed on the locations 

and dates.   

 

Whip Around 

Fred Collins reported that he has made several calls to Westbrook residents and they have several complaints about 

parking issues, speed and loud vehicles.  Christine took the locations down and will pass them on to an officer at the  

Westbrook Police Dept.  

 

Potential Projects for Next Year 
Public Transportation for Gorham 

Pedestrian Safety for both towns 

TRIAD Charter 

 

Meeting adjourned @ 10:00 

 

NEXT MEETING:  Sept. 10
th

 @ 9:00AM at the Westbrook Public Safety Building   


